
Term 2 so far! 

Rainbow class have been very busy since we came back to school. 

We are enjoying our new Asda roleplay area – especially as the scanner beeps and we 

can pay with contactless! 

 

                               

 

We have been playing outside – come rain or shine. 

                                     

 

Keep reading to find out more and see some pictures of displays in our classroom. 

We have also taken part in Anti Bullying Week, we enjoyed Odd Sock Day! 

 



We helped Miss Kemp to match her socks up with the right patterns – they were in a 

big muddle! We talked about who are our friends at Nursery and why they are our 

friends. 
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